
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMISSION MEETING SEPTEMBER 18, 2006 

 

SUPPLEMENT TO AGENDA ITEMS 

 

 

Volunteer Computer Work 

 

 

Supervisor Bedard reported that the volunteers for putting cemetery records 

on computer software had backed out. A question was raised as to having 

non-volunteers do the work, Supervisor Bedard said that very little of the 

transfer work had been completed thus far. 

 

 

Fence and Trees 

 

Vilas Lund inquired as to when the final sectional of fencing would be 

completed. Supervisor Bedard said that because of construction on Kinzie 

Avenue which would not end until after November 17, 2006 the fence work 

was on hold. He said it might have to wait until next year.  

 

Mr. Lund also asked for an update on the tree trimming and was told that a 

few had been removed. He was directed to Parks and Recreation-Jack 

Schumann for further information. 


